
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
25th October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We offering a transition program for children who have been attending playgroup in 

2017 and are enrolled in Kindy next year. The sessions will commence on Wednesday 1st 

November for five consecutive weeks and will start at 8:50am and finish at 9:50am.  

 

Parents, you are invited to bring your child into the Kindy room at 8:35am to settle 

them in. For this to be a smooth transition, a bell will ring and all parents are asked to 

leave at this time. If you feel that your child is not ready or you would prefer to wait 

until the school’s Kindy orientation session at the end of the year, please let us know. 

 

We have organised some special activities for our 3 year olds to complete in the hour 

that they are with us. They will be having lots of fun, and the time will go by very 

quickly! 

 

You MUST be back at playgroup by 9:50am and we will continue until the normal 
finishing time of 10:30am. 
 

We will be celebrating our last playgroup session for 2017 with a Christmas Party! This 

will be held on Wednesday 6th December at the normal playgroup times and of course all 

siblings are welcome. Please bring a small plate of goodies to share instead of fruit on 

this day. 

 

Over the next few weeks, please bring a book for Santa to give to each of your 

child/ren at the Christmas party, which has been wrapped in Christmas paper and 

clearly named. There will be a labelled box discretely placed in the kitchen for you to 

put the gifts into. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to talk with us. Thank you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss Baggetta and Mrs Vitale 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500  

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


